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April 30, 2025  
 
 
The Honourable Dan Albas, Member of Parliament 
Okanagan Lake West—South Kelowna 
2562-B Main Street 
West Kelowna, BC, V4T 2N5 
 
 
Dear Dan Albas, MP,  
 
RE: Congratulations on your re-election  

 
On behalf of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) Board of Directors and staff, 
congratulations on your re-election in the riding of Okanagan Lake West–South Kelowna.  
 
Strong leadership is essential to representing the voices and needs of your constituents. The 
Regional District appreciates the dedication and vision you bring to your role as a Member of 
Parliament, advocating for the priorities that matter to this region. 
 
Your work will continue to touch the lives of many, and the RDOS is proud to have your 
representation. The RDOS Board and staff look forward to seeing the positive impacts of your 
leadership in the years ahead. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
“Mark Pendergraft” 
 
Mark Pendergraft, Chair 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
 
 
CC: Jim Zaffino, Chief Administrative Officer 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
 


